
Attachment A. Email Invitation for Heat and Health Tracker Evaluation Survey

OMB Control Number: 0923-0047

Dear [Name of Individual]:

The Climate and Health Program (CHP) is seeking feedback on the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention’s Heat and Health Tracker (HHT). Launched in 2020, HHT seeks to provide timely, local-level, 
heat and health information to the public. 

CHP would like you to participate in a short survey to help us better understand what heat and health 
related illness data needs exist, who is utilizing HHT, and whether HHT is a beneficial tool for planning 
and/or decision-making efforts and why. We estimate it will take between 15 minutes to complete the 
survey. If there are other colleagues you work with that have utilized HHT, or who might like the 
opportunity to provide feedback on the tool, please share this email with them.

Your responses to this survey are voluntary and we will not ask for any information that will identify you.
We hope that you choose to provide feedback. The information gained will assist us in improving the 
Heat and Health Tracker to support decision-makers and planners in the communities we serve.

Here is the link to the online questionnaire: https://rdcp.cdc.gov/surveys/?s=RR3K9H8LTM8LYWWL 

CDC is authorized to conduct this survey under the Public Health Service Act, section 301, "Research and

Investigation," (42 U.S.C. 241).

Thank you,

Climate and Health Program’s Evaluation Team

Division of Environmental Health Science and Practice

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

climateandhealth@cdc.gov

https://ephtracking.cdc.gov/Applications/heatTracker/
https://rdcp.cdc.gov/surveys/?s=RR3K9H8LTM8LYWWL

